
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N C O M M I S S I O N 

P. O. BOX 871 

S A N T A F E , N E W M E X I C O 

November 29, 1956 

Mr. A. J . Losee 
Attorney At Law 
P. O. Box 644 
Artesia, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

On behalf of your clients. Jack Plenums and Alvin L . 
Hewitt, we enclose two copies of Order No. R-919, issued on 
November 27, 1956, by the Oil Conservation Commission in Case 
1167, which was heard on October 31, 1956, at Hobbs, New Mexico. 

Very truly yours. 

A. L . Porter, J r . 
Secretary-Director 

ends. 


